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To our stakeholders,

EKOL logistics has signed Global Compact in 12 November 2007. We, as EKOL logistics, have awareness
the key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of
a Communication on Progress (COP).

We improve strategies and get actions through ten principles of Global Compact. At that point, some of
our actions which are related to ten principles are tracable from our website; also in order to represent
all of our work , we are working on COP Report. Beside ,it is obvious that the other important element of
COP reports is the information about outcomes. At that point, we need more time to share detailed
chapter about effects of the global crisis and the EKOL's strategical sector growing on this topic.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP, that describes our company’s
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. QOur COP report will be
posted on the UN Global Compact website by 31 March 2011 the latest.

Yours Sincerely,

Enise Ademoglu

Ekol Logistic Co.
Management Systems Development Manager

Exol Logistics info@ekolLcom
Tel +90 214 564 3000 Wi ekol.com




